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March 2020 Prayer Calendar: Please Praise and Pray for.... 

Praise for the continued 
outreach & collaboration 

with area service  
providers 

Pray for quality  
connections to be made 

during the Everything 
Expo this 
 weekend!  

Pray for vulnerable  
children in difficult or 
dangerous situations 

Pray for a Spirit lead  
board meeting today 

Pray for last minute  
preparations for the 

 Afternoon Tea for Hope  

Pray that God would help 
us to see and bring out 
the best in each other 

Pray for the dedicated 
employees of Bridges of 
Hope and that they may 

continue to serve the 
community 

Pray for clients with 
transportation barriers 

Pray that our Side by 
Side program continues 

to support and  
strengthen women  

Pray that God would 
help us to listen before 
speaking, and to freely 

help without judging 

Pray for quality seasonal 
donations at our  

Common Goods stores 

Pray for wisdom for our 
staff as we consider 

financial requests from 
our clients  

Pray for the strength and 
growth of our Side by 

Side participants  

Pray for strong ticket 
sales for the Afternoon 

Tea for Hope as  
proceeds benefit our 
mentoring program 

Pray for the friends & 
family who have lost 

loved ones recently to 
find peace and rest in 

God’s embrace 

Praise for Pastor Leslie 
providing our staff with 
a devotional  time last 

month 

Pray for creativity for 
staff to address complex 

financial situations  
with clients 

Pray for joy for our clients, 
staff, and donors  

regardless of life’s  
challenges 

Pray for vision & unity 
during our monthly staff 

meeting today 

Praise for our donors at 
Bridges of Hope &  
Common Goods  

Praise for our ability to 
remain a flexible  

organization that can 
bridge and fill the gaps 

Pray that the work of 
Bridges of Hope brings 
unity to our community 

Pray for the success of 
our grant writing to  

support Bridges of Hope 
programming  

Praise for the many  
volunteers at Common 

Goods and the variety of  
skills they bring 

Praise for our staff  
member Michelle on her 

two year anniversary with 
BoH!  

Praise for area churches 
and their faithful support  

Pray for in-kind donations 
to our Afternoon Tea 

silent auction 

Pray that God continues 
to inspire and lead 

Bridges of Hope to do 
His work 

Pray for renewal & 
hope on this first day of 

spring 

Praise for the presence 
& positive effects of  

sunshine this daylight 
savings time! 

Pray that the wisdom of 
God instructs us, the 

hand of God protects us, 
& the word of God  

directs us 


